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Fencing installation at Cumberland High School 

To prepare for the upgrade works at Cumberland High School, the contractor is installing the 
remaining fencing to the northern part of the site starting on 15 November 2023.  

Temporary fencing is being established (as shown in the map below), with a timber fence to be 
built within the temporary perimeter. We are working closely with the school’s leadership team 
to ensure students still have access to adequate play space. 

Safety is our highest priority. This fencing separates the construction site for areas used by the 
school and makes sure students cannot enter construction areas. 

This work will not affect access to the school or the kiss and drop area.   

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

	Fencing installation at Cumberland High School

